
From: Webmaster  
Sent: Monday, December 18, 2017 11:48 PM 
To: registrar <registrar@oeb.ca> 
Subject: Letter of Comment -  
 
The Ontario Energy Board 
 
-- Comment date -- 
2017-12-18 
 
-- Case Number -- 
EB-2017-0224, EB-2017-0255, EB-2017-0275 
 
-- Name -- 
Richard Czarnecki 
 
-- Phone -- 

 
 
-- Company -- 
 
 
-- Address -- 

 
 
-- Comments -- 
Hello, 
In my opinion it is not a good idea to amalgamate the Union Gas Limited and Enbridge Gas Distribution 
Inc. to form a single natural gas distribution, transportation and storage company . 
I am not agree with the future new rates of the gas utilities starting in 2019. I am retired person and it 
will affect my personal budget. 
Thank you for understanding. 
 
Sincerely 
 




